General Meeting Held At Keighley Police Station

7 p.m. Monday, 29 June 2015

Roll Call — Tony Hennigan, John Chambers, Graham Berry, Dave Lonsdale, Patrick Rout, Vince Curran,
Les Allinson, Milly Wheelwright, Sue Neave, Jens Hislop, Jack Davies, Laraine Davies, Chris Allan, Fred
Dadswell, Mick Spencer, Lionel Fletcher, Steve Metcalf & Steve Walker.

Tony welcomed Chief Superintendent Simon Atkin to our NARPO meeting. He gave an in depth
account of where the West Yorkshire Police Force was heading in the next few years. He was
accompanied by a Police Inspector and a Detective Police Woman, who together gave a very
informative and interesting account of policing in modern times.

After the meeting, refreshments followed and a very good evening was had by all.

West Yorkshire Summer Concert — Bradford Cathedral

7.30 p.m. Monday, 6" July 2015

Chief Superintendent Simon Atkins invited members of Keighley & District Branch to the annual
Summer Concert, which was held at Bradford Cathedral. Those in attendance included Mr & Mrs A.
Hennigan, Mr & Mrs J. Chambers, Mr & Mrs P. Taylor and Mr & Mrs J. Hislop.

An enjoyable night was had by all.

J. Chambers



